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The feed in price for solar should reflect the true worth of the electricity
generated.

The feed-in tariff should increase in line with the wholesale price of electricity;
The feed-in tariff should not just be a benchmark range, it should be regulated so
retailers have to offer it as a minimum;

The feed-in tariff should represent the true value of solar, this means recognising
the environmental and health benefits and the network benefits of rooftop solar;
As an aged pensioner I took a loan to install rooftop solar believing that [ was
going to near eleminate my electricity bills. I am now faced with bills almost as
big as without solar, and a $12 solar rebate for 3 months. Really! - where is the
fairness in this?
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